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Averitt Center for the Arts is located at 33 East Main Street, Statesboro, Georgia 30458 and is 

open Tuesday - Friday from 10am - 7pm and Saturday from 10am - 4pm. Register for the Brown 

Bag Lunch with Averitt at 912.212.ARTS. 

This body of works by Bruce Little 

has been in progress for several 

years, but has never been shown all 

at once. Most of the works may 

seem autobiographical in one way 

or another. Sometimes the works 

make reference to important 

memories or responses to seminal 

moments in Little's life. They may 

also refer to insights and 

experiences which grew from his 

travels or they represent conceptual 

explorations of bigger ideas, rooted 

in current events or artistic 

musings. 

Bruce Little is a Professor 

of Art with the Betty Foy 

Sanders Department of 

Art at Georgia Southern 

University. 
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You were sent this email because you are either 

currently enrolled with the Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art or have signed up for our 

mailing list. 

Did you get this from a friend? Would you like to receive future updates? Click Here. 
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